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The Utility has in place a number of plans and programs to prevent and mitigate the risk of fire ignitions associated with the operations and maintenance of electric power facilities. These plans and programs are evaluated regularly to ensure compliance with current fire prevention policies and best practices. Due to the need to regularly review and update (as applicable) these plans and programs, a fire plan is not appended to the O&M Plan. The Utility’s fire plan should be provided to BLM Field Offices as they are updated. The fire plan will not conflict with the O&M Plan.
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